
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
Town of Pembroke  
Board of Selectmen 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Pembroke Board of Selectmen will be holding a Public 
Hearing in accordance with RSA 231:9 on Saturday June 15th at 10AM at 373 Fourth 
Range Road. This meeting has been re-scheduled at the developer’s request. 
 
The Pembroke Board of Selectmen have received a petition in accordance with RSA 
231:8 which states, Selectmen of a town, upon petition, may lay out any new class IV 
highway not financed in whole or in part with federal aid highway funds, and class V or 
VI highway or alter any such existing highway within their town for which there shall be 
occasion. The applicant San-Ken Homes is requesting that the Selectmen open portions 
of a Class VI roadway on both Flagg Robinson and Fourth Range Road. 
 
The primary purpose of this meeting is to do a site walk. The Board will be continuing 
the public hearing to Monday June 17th at 6:30 PM at Pembroke Town Hall at which 
time they will take input from the public. 
 
Updated maps and plans can be viewed in the Planners office located at 311 Pembroke 
Street. 
 
For questions, please call the Town Administrator at 485-4747, or email at 
djodoin@pembroke-nh.com. 
 

Justine M. Courtemanche, Chairman 


